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HAPPY NEW YEAR

Contact Information

Happy New Year to everyone - hopefully 2012 will be a KM“.‘E
great one!

Lake Erie Shores Web Site
www.lakeerieshores.com

Home Owners Association Committees
Welcoming Committee (welcome@Ilakeerieshores.net)

Covenants/Restrictions Committee Chair — Bruce Buffie
(buffie723@att.net)
Financial Committee Chair - Randy Van Buren

(revanburen@shcglobal.net)

Landscaping & Beautification Committee - Dave Spall
(davidspall@shcglobal.net)

Recreation Committee Co-Chairs - Jonathon  Adkins
(jonsuzannaadkins@sbcglobal.net) and Cory Wertch

Volunteer Coordinator - Paula Haumesser

DOG LICENSE — 2012 (paulahaumesser@sbcglobal.net)

Newsletter Committee Chair — Jim Sorenson
(newsletter@lakeerieshores.net)

David Spall - Volunteer Trustee

Yes, it’s time to get your Dog License for 2012 in
Lake County. New licenses are being sold between

Board of Trustees
December 1 and January 31. All dogs three months of age

and older according to state law must be licensed. The Dog thn Guinan Chuck H_'"'er
License will identify you as the owner, should your Dog aliashenry@aol.com avemechi@sbeglobal.net
become lost. 1575 Clipper Cove 926 Pebble Beach Cove
440-358-1424 440-350-1640
Lake County Dog Shelter
2600 North Ridge Rd., Ohio 44077 .
David Spall

(440) 350-2640 i
davidspall@sbcglobal.net

1534 Clipper Cove
440-637-4559

Lake Erie Shores Management Company

First Realty Property Management, Ltd.
6690 Beta Drive, Suite 220

Mayfield Village, Ohio 44143
440-720-0100 (office)

440-720-0973 (FAX)

LES Property Manager is Bob Guarino
rguarino@firstrealtypm.com






